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Bagged Leaves Needed at the Rose Garden

The City of Duluth is in need of bagged leaves to place on top of the roses at the Rose Garden.
All the beautiful roses need to be covered by bagged leaves annually to protect them from the
harsh Northland winters. As of today there are not enough bagged leaves to cover all the roses.
If you have raked your yard and are looking for a place to deposit your leaves please bring them
to the parking lot of the Rose Garden.

Thank you.
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